
Who will be involved in the planning of the services not dedicated to long 
term care?  Various departments at the county level will be involved in the 
planning process for the housing as well as the daycare services.  We 
reminded families and staff that those services will not be supported by 
Hillview employees.   
 
How will you ensure safety of all those being served?   We have heard the 
concern about safety and the separations of such services.  This will be first 
and foremost in our minds as we advance in our design process.  All plans 
are required to be approved by Wisconsin DHS.   As our planning evolves 
and monitors are determined, we will share what those are.  We do not 
have those answers today.  
 
What is the time frame of the project?  Our priority is the Community Based 
Residential Facility.  The east end of our building will be a complete turnover 
and brand-new spaces for this assisted living.  The approximate timeline 
once bids are approved and work begins is 18 months.  This first phase 
should have very little to no effect on our current residents living area.   
 
Will all residents have a place to live who currently live here?  Yes!  If 
appropriate, it is a choice if a resident moves into the new Assisted Living.  
All residents will have a transitional plan in place.  Each person is assessed 
and reviewed weekly as need levels change.  What they are assessed for and 
appropriate for today, may be different when the project is completed.  
Resident and family will be very involved to ensure a smooth transition.  
 


